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Dear Friends,

Welcome you all joining the 2018 SIOP Congress which will be held in Asia continent, at Kyoto of Japan. We do not hold the annual Asia SIOP congress in 2018 because we believe most of SIOP members in Asia would participate in the coming Kyoto Congress. 
For 2019 12th Asia SIOP Congress, it was decided to be held at Abu Dhabi on April 3-6, 2019. Dr. Eman Alshamsi, the Congress President and her team is now preparing the excellent programme for the coming Asia SIOP Congress. Please do visit the website and start planning your next trip after Kyoto congress. http://siopasia2019.com/
We are now also in the process of selecting the hosting city for 2020 Asia SIOP congress. We have received biddings from two cities, Fukuoka and Mumbai. We will have the Asia SIOP Annual General Meeting during the SIOP Congress in Kyoto (time and date to be announced later). The two teams bidding for the 2020 Congress will have presentation in the AGM, please do come and listen to the proposed plan. We will then hold an online voting for the bidding city by all the members of SIOP Asia. Please make sure that you have your correct email address registered to SIOP secretariat, otherwise you may miss the chance of voting for the 2020 Asia SIOP Congress. You can check the SIOP website for your personal profile. 
This will be my last year as Continental President and thank for your support in the past 3 years. Dr. Rashmi Dalvi will take up the presidency at the Kyoto congress and I believe you all will provide the full support to Dr. Dalvi in the following 3 years.
Look forward seeing you in Kyoto.

Dr. Chi-kong LI, Continental President of Asia SIOP
